
 
Minutes  

Committee of the Whole 
July 26, 2012 

 
The Committee of the Whole met on Thursday, July 26, 2012 at the Willow Creek Subdivision, 
Bridgewater Avenue Entrance to the Subdivision, Chippewa Falls, WI.   
 
Council Members present: Mike Hanke, Brian Flynn, CW King, Chuck Hull, Jane Lardahl, Bill Hicks, 
and George Adrian.    
Others Present:  Mayor Hoffman, Public Works Director/City Engineer/Utility Manager Rick Rubenzer, 
and James Rooney. 
 
The meeting was called to order at: 7:00 PM. 
   
Item #1: Tour of Willow Creek Subdivision with James Rooney with questions and 
explanations concerning proposed changes to the subdivision and matters related to the 
subdivision. 
 
All present took a tour of the Willow Creek Subdivision wherein Mr. James Rooney provided further 
information and insights concerning the proposed changes to the subdivision.   
 
No action was taken on the part of Council. 
 
Item #2:  Adjournment.  
Motion by Flynn/Lardahl to adjourn at 7:28 PM.  All present voting aye, motion carried.  
 
 
Minutes submitted by: 
CW King, Council President 


